
 
 
  
  

“Our Mission: To connect people with dragon boating across Australia” 
 

 

To Member States 

From AusDBF  

Date 25 February 2022 Document No M-0061 

Subject AusDBF Participation levy 2022-23 FY 

 
 

Dear Members,  
 
The AusDBF Board have finalised the fees for the for the 2022-23 financial year.  
There will be no increase in the participation levy for 2022-23 financial year. 
 

The adult participation levy will remain at $28.00 inc GST per paddler 

The 24U participation levy will remain at $18.00 inc GST per paddler 

The junior (18U) participation levy will remain at $14.00 inc GST per paddler 

 

In addition, the AusDBF Board confirmed there would be no increase to the Membership fee which would remain 
at $500 inc GST. 

 

However, there will be a fee increase for the 2023-24 financial year. 

 
AusDBF Board  


